
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We have sent home a home learning pack with all children who attended school today. This is a 
pack to support children in learning at home  in the event of school closure. We have enclosed 
enough suggestions for at least two weeks of learning. If you require additional work we have 
provided a list of useful websites on our school website. This document and additional 
information can be found in pupils class pages under home learning. Teachers will  post a short 
message for children at the end of each week on the website. No new work will be provided for 
the first two weeks.  
If you need to make contact with school please use the school email address: 
sc​hool@witchaptonfirst.net​.​ If you have not been at school the pack will be delivered to you or 
alternatively if you are able to ask another member of the school community to collect your pack 
we would be very grateful. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Best wishes 
 
Mrs Hancock 
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